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Congratulations all Petition Signers!!! 
 
Your efforts have paid off! 
 
Greetings from USA First Step. I wanted to take this time to Thank You personally and let you 
know that we were notified today that the Federal Bureau of Prisons has listened to you and has 
implemented the suggestions we offered in our petition to begin running the FSA Auto-
Calculator on a nightly basis. While this is the first step in getting all the actions requested 
implemented, it is by far the biggest step we requested. 

The next step is to automate the FSA Time Credit Assessment Worksheet into an automated 
process that allows inmates to simply view and print the report using TruLincs, eliminating the 
need to request a copy through their individual Case Managers. We believe that portion will be 
an easy sell to the BOP Upper Management, Case Managers and other staff members as this will 
greatly reduce the amount of time BOP staff will have to deal with Cop-Out requests, running the 
reports, etc, as well as saving the BOP money in producing the reports. 

As with all things related to the BOP and the First Step Act, we will continue to monitor the 
progress of these actions and try to keep you apprised of any changes. Again, THANK YOU very 
much for helping USA First Step get this important and necessary first step completed. 

Kindest Regards 

Carey

http://www.usafirststep.com/

